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From: Le Marquand, Jill (Jersey)

Sent: 08 February 2007 10:43
To: Scrutiny
Subject: RE: JEP - SUPERMARKET

This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.

If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your g RESESS :
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440). :

The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http://intranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm " ettt o

From: Le Marquand, Jill (Jersey)
Sent: 08 February 2007 10:17
To: 'scrutiny@gove.je'

Subject: JEP - SUPERMARKET

I would most certainly love to have the likes of Tesco, Asda or Sainsbury come into the Island to
provide more choice, competition to the Island.

I would hope that as a result prices may improve for the consumer.
I would expect it would provide more jobs for locals.

I will most certainly increase customer choice.

There is definately a gap in the market.

This is something that shouid definately go ahead.

Jilt Le Marquand

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
to whom they are addressed. They are confidential and may be subject to legal privilege. If you are
not the intended recipient you should not peruse, disseminate or distribute this message. If you have
received this message in error please notify the sender immediately, destroy any copies taken and
delete the original from your system.

Computer viruses can be transmitted by email. Recipients should check this message for the

presence of viruses. The Capita Group and its subsidiaries accept no liability for damage caused by
any viruses transmitted by this email.
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